
 

 

PRE-DETERMINATION COMMITTEE 
 
Minute of Meeting of the Pre-Determination Committee held virtually on Monday 
30 August 2021 at 2.00pm. 
 
Present: Provost D Melloy, Councillors C Ahern, A Bailey, K Baird, M Barnacle, 
L Barrett, P Barrett, B Brawn, R Brock, A Coates, H Coates, S Donaldson, 
E Drysdale, J Duff, A Forbes, T Gray, D Illingworth, I James, A Jarvis, G Laing, 
M Lyle, I Massie, S McCole, X McDade (arrived during Item 3), T McEwan, A Parrott, 
B Pover, C Purves, J Rebbeck, C Reid, W Robertson, F Sarwar, C Shiers, 
L Simpson, F Smith, C Stewart, R Watters, M Williamson and W Wilson. 
 
In Attendance: B Renton, Interim Chief Executive and Executive Director 
(Communities); C Mailer, Depute Director (Communities); S Devlin, Executive 
Director (Education and Children’s Services); K Donaldson, Chief Operating Officer; 
D Littlejohn, K Smith, J Scott and D Stewart (all Communities); L Simpson, G Fogg, 
S Hendry, A Taylor, A Brown, M Pasternak and B Parker (all Corporate and 
Democratic Services). 
 
Apologies for Absence:  Councillor R McCall. 
 

Depute Provost Baird, Presiding 
 
1. WELCOME AND APOLOGIES 
 
 The Convener welcomed everyone present to the meeting and noted an 
apology as above.  
 
2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

 
There were no Declarations of Interest in terms of the Councillors’ Code of 

Conduct. 
 
3. PLANNING APPLICATION REFERENCE 21/00215/FLN - INSTALLATION 

OF AN ELECTRICITY SUBSTATION AND ANCILLARY BUILDINGS, 
FORMATION OF A VEHICULAR ACCESS AND TRACK AT LAND 1.1KM 
NORTH OF BRAES LODGE, FOSS, PERTHSHIRE 

 
 K Smith, Development Management and Building Standards Service 
Manager, advised members that all information and representations pertaining to this 
application had been made available on the Council’s Public Access website.  It was 
noted that the Report of Handling (21/140) had been issued with the papers for the 
special meeting of the Council to be held immediately following this meeting. 
 
 Mr K Reid, on behalf of the applicant, addressed the committee via audio 
conference and answered members questions on the application. 
 
 K Smith, Development Management and Building Standards Service Manager 
also answered members’ questions on the application. 
 



 

 

 The Committee, noting that the application would be determined at the 
special meeting of the Council to be held immediately following this meeting, 
concluded its business. 
 


